
Since joining the uke on line lessons last year with 
Roger, it has connected me to wonderful people and 
allowed me to grow my skills safely online and then
in person.  Roger is so gentle and interested in 
developing our skills and for that reason my 
confidence has grown.  I wanted to support MB, so 
joined the music library and to date have borrowed a
half guitar.  Through the support I received and 
kindness delivered I have now offered my time as a 
volunteer. Being part of MB has blown away my 
loneliness and given me the confidence to learn new
things.  I feel part of the MB family and feel able to 
ask for help when I need it. My life changed 
following an ABI and I strive to be the best I can be.
Music Broth has gifted me this opportunity to live 
every day and remain positive and motivated. I truly
believe without MB, my wellbeing would be less.  I 
am grateful to MB for understanding my needs, 
expect a consistent professional volunteer 
relationship.  This is important to me.   I am as 
proud of MB as the founding Directors.  MB, is 
mindful beauty that goes on and on. Thank you MB.


